
KICKING KRAZY
CELEBRATION

This month the Junior Goldfins had their first Kicking Krazy
celebration. They worked hard and had so much fun doing
different kick races, cheering and winning some candy! The

swimmers did an amazing job in their races and had encouraging
and positive attitudes. Thank you to the coaches who helped

make this celebration so much fun! Can’t wait for the next one!!


